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10th October 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Harvest Collection 
 
Traditionally during this time of the year, we give thanks to God for his great abundance and 
blessing through the celebration of harvest. At St James our community always shows generosity 
to those who are less fortunate than ourselves, this makes such a huge difference to those locally 
who are struggling. 

 
This year the Mini Vinnies are collecting non-perishable foods for the Key Project. The Key Project 
is based in South Tyneside and works in partnership with Churches Together to provide 
emergency food and support to anyone in the borough experiencing hardship. Further information 
about the project can be found at keycommunity.org.uk   
 
The items needed include: 
 

 
tea and coffee  milk UHT or powdered pet food  
biscuits   tinned soups/stews cereals 
rice toiletries pasta sauces 
pasta     baby food tinned meat/fish 
 
 

Please send all items into school on or before Tuesday 22nd October. The items will then be 
collected by the Key Project. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J. Scott 
Mini Vinnies Co-ordinator 
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